Please reply to:

eply to: Licensure Unit

PO Box 94986, Lincoln, NE 68509-4986

Phone (402) 471-2118 FAX (402) 471-8614



and Human Services

Division of Public Health

State of Nebraska

Dave Heineman, Governor

December 29, 2010

Dear Sir or Madam:

In response to your e-mailed request to our office on December 9, 2010, we are e-mailing you scanned copies of all public documents in the Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) Division of Public Health Licensure Unit's files for Leroy Harrison Carhart, MD.

Please note the following pertinent to your request:

Medical malpractice case information is not maintained by the Nebraska DHHS Division of Public Health Licensure Unit.

Complaints and investigational records (including correspondence regarding complaints) against licensees submitted to the Nebraska DHHS Division of Public Health Investigations Unit are not public information pursuant to Neb. Rev. Stat. 38-1,106.

Information relating to hospital admitting privileges is not maintained by the Nebraska DHHS Division of Public Health Licensure Unit.

All records which could be found for all licenses or credentials ever held by or related to Dr. Carhart with the Nebraska DHHS Division of Public Health Licensure Unit are being provided to you. Many of the documents relating to renewals, non-disciplinary revocations (for failure to renew by the expiration date) and reinstatements have been destroyed according to document retention schedule policy.

Sincerely,

Helen L. Meeks, Administrator

Licensure Unit

Becky Wisell, Administrator

Office of Medical and Specialized Health

Licensure Unit

DHHS Division of Public Health

BW/vb